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Rush Pikes peak is pleased to announce that Erich
Bartelt will be joining the full-time staff as our new Member Services Director. Erich will be filling in
the role vacated by Amanda Corley this past December. Erich will now be in charge of the
registration and administrative aspects of the club. Erich has been working with Rush Pikes Peak
for the past year as a team coach and DOC - Goalkeeping and he will continue on in those
positions.

"I am extremely excited to get more involved with the club and this is a great opportunity to take
that next step,"” said Bartelt. "I really enjoy working with the staff and look forward to helping get our
club to the next level."

Erich attended the coaching edication trip to Paris last month and also grew up playing for Club
Columbine (one of the clubs that merged to form Rush) so he has a great passion for and
understanding of the club. Click here to visit Erich's profile page. Please join us in welcoming Erich
to our staff!
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